
Ukrainian American Youth Association (UAYA)
New York Branch
136 Second Avenue, 2nd Floor
New York, NY 10003
(212) 473-3467

Return to Weekly Activities
Effective Immediately

Health and Safety

Please only enter the building if you are a member of the UAYA New York Branch Board of

Directors, a teacher/principal, a parent or legal guardian of a student attending UAYA or

Ukrainian School Studies, or a student. At this time, no guests or visitors may enter.

We ask that parents or legal guardians bring their children into the building, but do not go up

to the 3rd floor. Please escort them to the 2nd floor and they will be guided to their classroom.

Every Saturday, upon entrance to the building, we will be taking everyone’s temperature. It is

encouraged to do this prior to leaving your home as well.

Throughout the day, please be advised that we will perform random temperature checks.

Every Saturday, upon entrance to the building, we will be offering hand sanitizer to everyone.

Please let us know if you have any allergies to alcohol-based hand sanitizers, latex, etc.

Please wear a mask indoors regardless if vaccinated or not.

Please adhere to all of our internal social distancing measures. We will have markings

throughout the occupied floors.

Please do not come to the building if you have any COVID-19 symptoms. Attendance will not

be affected. We strongly encourage everyone to familiarize themselves with what these

symptoms are. See link above.

Should you not have a mask, we will provide you with one.

We will not provide snacks throughout the day. Please make sure your child brings a sufficient

amount of water, lunch, and snacks.

Please let us know if you are vaccinated. This information will be kept confidential.

We ask that you notify us immediately if you test positive for COVID-19. Next steps are at the

Board’s discretion. Personal information will never be circulated.

We ask that once you enter for the day, you do not leave until you leave for the day. Upon

dismissal, parents are to meet their children on the 1st floor. Please be mindful of crowding.

Anyone entering the building outside of Saturday must contact the Board at the above

telephone number and must comply with all rules in this document.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html


Thank you

We hope that you and your families are safe and healthy. The last year and a half has been

exceedingly difficult. We appreciate your understanding and respect for our safety measures listed

above. This is a living document and changes will be made as we see fit. Should you have any

concerns with the language or need any help from us with these requirements, we encourage you to

contact us. We will do whatever it takes so that you and your children are safe. The Board agreed that

this information should be shared in English. We thank you for understanding. Stay safe. Stay healthy.


